
This week has been Science Week across the school. We have enjoyed demonstrations and talks from Dr 

Bratt, Andrew Berry, Reverend John Huggins and Mrs Still. Thank you to all of our visitors for giving up 

their time to come into school and share their love of science with the children.  

 

This week the children have; 

 Recognised decimals place value up to 3 decimal places 

 Completed tasks in English focusing on Reading as a Reader – interrogating texts for 

grammatical features and answering comprehension questions abouot the text.  

 Investigating air resistance linked to Science week and our chosen Superhero 

‘SuperSpiderMan’  

So next week we shall be; 

 Beginning to find the links between fractions, decimals and percentages 

 ‘Boxing up’ our idea for a new story based on ‘Kidnapped’ 

 Investigating water resistance 

 Enjoying another ukulele session with Mr Harding 

 

Science Week Investigations 

Thank you to all of those budding scientists who have completed an investigation as part of our science 

week activities. These will be judged and prizes will be awarded in Celebration Assembly on Monday. 

Fingers crossed for everyone who took part.  
 

 

Book Look 

Term 4’s Book Look takes place on Thursday 22nd March from 2.30pm. Please enter the school via the 

main office.  

 

Homework 

This week the focus is on SPaG. The children have been set an activity on SPaG.com linked to the SPaG 

lesson completed this week. The children should have their log-ins stuck into their Reading Record but if 

they have misplaced them please let us know so we can provide them with a replacement. This homework 

should be completed by Friday 23rd March. 

 

Spellings 

Next week will be testing those spellings listed as ‘To be tested 23.03.18’ on the spelling sheets. These 

sheets are available in the Class section of the website. These spellings will be tested in school on Friday 

23rd March. 

 

Times tables 

Please remember to use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve and maintain accuracy of recall in times 

tables. Times Tables will be tested on Thursday 22nd March. 

 

If obtaining access to the internet is a problem the children are welcome to complete their homework at 

school – we would ask them to check with an adult when the most convenient time would be to use the IT 

suite.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


